Cloverdale Traditional School
Weekly News

1 WEEK LOOK AHEAD:

January 20 - School Specific Professional Development Day — No Students in Session

January 21 - Spellathon Test (Pledge Sheets Due Back)

January 20 - 24 - Grade 6 Late French Immersion Week and General Kindergarten Registration
Week (8:00 - 3:00 each day)

For a further look ahead, please browse the calendar section of our website here:
https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/calendar/

SCHOOL UPDATES:

Principal’s Blog

We have had lots of fun in the snow. Unfortunately Tuesday did not allow for any snowpeople to
be created; however, the snow was perfect on Thursday to build creations. Thank you for
sending your children to school prepared to be outside.

Unfortunately we had to cancel our Welcome to Middle School Night and our Lion Dancing
demonstration. Please stay tuned for a new date for Welcome to Middle School and we are
hoping to reschedule the Lion Dancing.

I am looking forward to meeting new families during our kindergarten registration next week. It
is always an exciting time as we start preparations to welcome our new kindergarten students for
September 2020.

We are very grateful to everyone who donated to the Lamay Primary School at our Christmas
Concert. We raised $543.50. Mrs. Harker will be travelling to Tanzania in February to deliver the
school supplies and sports equipment to the school. Thank you.

Please stay safe and warm as we continue to have inclement weather.

To stay up-to-date on messages from Mrs. Jost, follow her blog here:
https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/principal-blog/

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/district-and-community-updates-information/
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